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From: Pam Smith [mailto:administrator@southbethany.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 4:15 PM
Subject: News Update - Sen. Carper Holding Press Conference at South Bethany
Town Hall on Monday, Jan. 7
 
Senator Carper and the Small Business Administration will be holding a small
press event at the South Bethany Town Hall (402 Evergreen Road) this Monday,
January 7, from 11 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. to help spread the word that the
United States Small Business Administration (SBA) has announced that Sussex
County homeowners adversely affected by Hurricane Sandy can apply for
special SBA loans, effective immediately.
 
Senator Carper welcomes South Bethany residents affected by Hurricane Sandy
to attend the event.  If you are in town on Monday and are available to
attend, please do.  Also, residents from neighboring towns and housing
developments affected by Hurricane Sandy are encouraged to attend.  SBA
representatives will be on hand with loan application forms and additional
information.
 
Information regarding Sussex County residents' eligibility for SBA loans is
on the State of Delaware's website at the following link:
 
http://news.delaware.gov/2013/01/04/sussex-county-residents-eligible-for-sba
-loans-for-%E2%80%9Csandy%E2%80%9D-repairs/?utm_source=dlvr.it&utm_medium=tw
itter 
 
Pam
 
Pam Smith, CMC
Administrative Assistant
Town of South Bethany
402 Evergreen Rd.
South Bethany, DE 19930
Phone:  (302) 539-3653 x 219
Fax:      (302) 539-7576
email:    administrator@southbethany.org
 

